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 Dorothy Sharp OBJEMAIL2016/2216/P 05/06/2016  20:11:10 There is to be a glass infill extension at the rear of the house at ground floor level. This is to be a 

designated music room used by different members of the family playing the piano, the clarinet and the 

cello. Glass is a very poor sound insulator so the music may be audible at some volume for a significant 

distance. It will almost certainly be heard in my garden and the sound is likely to penetrate the wall of 

one of the bedrooms at first-floor at 111 Gloucester Avenue, and possibly might even be heard in my 

bedroom, which is in the basement. Now, any sound of significant volume, whether melodious or 

otherwise, which is, as it were, inflicted on one can surely be classified as noise pollution.Would it not 

be better if the music room was somewhere in the body of the house?
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